
 

 

Cabinet Response to Scrutiny Recommendations 
 

 
To: 
 

 
Cabinet Member for People and Education 

 
From: 
 

 
People Scrutiny Committee 

Date of Scrutiny Meeting: 

 
28th February 2023 

Report Topic: 
 

 
Blaenau Gwent Admissions Policy for Nursery and Statutory 
Education 2024/25 

 
Scrutiny Committee consideration: 
 

 
The People Scrutiny Committee were asked to consider and provide their views and comments on 
the document in preparation for the 2024/25 admission round, prior to its determination and 
publication on the 15th April 2023. 
 

Scrutiny Committee Recommendation: 

 
The Committee recommended that Cabinet approve the policy document for publication. 
 
 

Cabinet Response to Scrutiny Committee recommendations 
Please indicate by ticking the relevant box, whether the recommendation will be accepted, rejected or 

accepted in part, and provide detail where required. 

Recommendation  
Accepted 

 
 

Recommendation  
Rejected  

(include reason for rejection 
and Cabinet decision – 

Cabinet Member to be invited 
to scrutiny committee) 

 

Recommendation  
Accepted in Part  

(include detail and what the full 
decision is – Cabinet Member to 
be invited to scrutiny committee) 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 


